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October 19, 2021 

 

 

TO: Clerks of Presbytery 

 

FROM: Terrie-Lee Hamilton, Senior Administrator 

 

RE: Actions of the 2021 General Assembly  

 Corrected Text of Recommendations CLK-001 
 
 

Dear Clerks of Presbytery, 

 

There is a correction to the August 26, 2021 referral letter concerning Recommendation CLK-001. In that letter, the 

first sentence should not have been crossed out. Below you will find the corrected recommendation. The number 

refers to the referral number in the August letter. 

 

1.4 Recommendation CLK-001 (adopted, p. 54) 

That the proposed amendment to Book of Forms 8.1, be referred to sessions and presbyteries for study and 

report to the Clerks of Assembly by January 31, 2022. 

 

  8.1 A session has standing leave to meet during the sittings of the General Assembly. 

provided always that in the event of such a meeting, any member who was a commissioner to the 

Assembly shall have liberty, on his/her return or when the minutes are confirmed, to dissent or 

dissent and complain (see sections 381, 382) from any decision taken during his/her absence while 

attending the Assembly. 

 

 

Thank you for your attention to this corrected version. 
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